Call to Order: The March 14, 2016 meeting of the Sterling recreation Authority was called to order at
7:10pm by Judy Gooslin. Members present were Dan Currier, Anthony Tran, and Tammy Etheridge.
Members absent were Lou Vergato.

Audience of Citizens: Sherri and Bailey Hirschboek. Sherri and Bailey are Conservation Caring Club
members who are looking to use our building as a venue for their club.

Approval of Minutes: A motion was made by Dan to approve the January 11, 2016 minutes with the
change of Dan Vergato to Lou Vergato and Anthony Tram to Anthony Tran. Seconded by Anthony and
the motion was carried.

Unfinished Business: A motion was made by Dan to confirm the telephone vote on February 2, 2016 to
approve fiscal year 2016-2017. Seconded by Anthony and the motion was carried.

Recreation Facilities: Judy is looking into hiring a landscape company to fix the hole in the back of the
building and picnic tables. This will go out to bid.

Recreation Programs: A. Soccer: Judy will send information on them.
B. Basketbalil: Season is over Dan reports best year ever.
C. Bowlfing: The program is underway.

D. Summer Rec: Summer Rec will run from July 5™ to August 5 . This will be a
six hour a day five days a week program. Increase in fees will make a single child
175.00, two children 250.00 and a family of three or more 300.00.

New Business: A motion was made by Anthony to set up an interview committee for summer rec
director with interviews to be held on March 29" at 6:00pm. Seconded by Tammy and the motion was
carried.

Any other Business: April 1-3 will be the power lifting competition.

Adjournment: A motion was made by Tammy to adjourn at 9:17. Seconded by Anthony and the motion
was carried.




